
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 21, 2001 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON FILINGS 
 

(February 26, 2001) 
 

 
RE: In the Matter of the Continued Costing and Pricing of Unbundled  
 Network Elements and Transport and Termination  
 Docket No. UT-003013 
 
 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On February 21, 2001, Verizon Northwest, Inc., filed Advice Nos. 970, 971, and 972 containing 
tariff sheets to become part of WN U-21, WN U-22, and WN U-20 tariffs, respectively.  These 
filings are made in compliance with the Thirteenth Supplemental Order in Docket No. UT-003013 
(Part A Order) dated January 31, 2001.  The Part A Order directed Verizon to make tariff filings to 
revise rate elements that were uncontested or approved without change. 
 
The Commission requests that Commission Staff review Verizon’s filings and comment whether it 
believes that the filings comply with the Part A Order.  In addition, the Commission invites other 
parties to comment on Verizon’s filings.  Comments must be filed with the Commission no later 
than February 26, 2001. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 


